
 

St. Philip Neri-Blessed Sacrament Parish:  402-455-1289  saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org 
    8200 North 30th Street, Omaha, NE 68112   
    Office hours:  Tuesday through Friday,  9 a.m. - 12 p.m. and 1 p.m. - 5 p.m. (Closed on Mondays) 

 Fr. Damien J. Cook, Pastor                 email:   djcook@archomaha.org 

 Deacon George Butterfield               email:   gebutterfield@archomaha.org 
 Deacon Brendan Kelly                   email:   bmkelly@archomaha.org 
 Mary Ramm, Secretary                                 email:   meramm@archomaha.org 

 Ted Snoddy, Business Manager           email:  trsnoddy@archomaha.org 
 Sandy Leininger, Website/Database        email:   srleininger@archomaha.org 

            

St. Philip Neri Catholic School: 402-315-3500  spnschoolomaha.com  8202 N. 31st St., Omaha, NE 68112 
 Mrs. Anne Jensen, Principal             email:  ajensen@spnschoolomaha.org 
 Denise Smith, Secretary               email:  dmsmith@schools.archomaha.org 
 Michele Yates, Athletic Director          email:  meyates@archomaha.org  

 

Religious Education for St. Philip Neri-Blessed Sacrament and Holy Name Parishes: 
 John Gencarelli, Director of Adult & Youth Evangelization (English)  email:  jgencarelli@archomaha.org 

 Monica Valles, Director of Religious Education for Youth (Bilingual) & Adult Evangelization (Spanish)    
                                     email:  mavalles@archomaha.org   
 

Holy Name Catholic Church (Journey of Faith sister parish):  402-451-6622  www.holynameomaha.org      
    Parish Office: 3014 North 45th Street, Omaha, NE 68104     email:  mrvallecillo@archomaha.org 
    Office Hours:  Tuesday through Friday,  9 a.m. - 12 p.m. and 1 p.m. - 5 p.m. (Closed on Mondays) 

 

St. Philip Neri-Blessed Sacrament bulletin announcements: Please send requests by noon Wednesday  
in writing or by email to meramm@archomaha.org.  

The Fifth Sunday of Easter  -  May 18, 2025 

 

Saturday and Sunday Masses:   
Saturday   5:00 p.m.   - Holy Name (English) 
Sunday     7:30 a.m.  - St. Philip Neri (English) 
         10:00 a.m.  - St. Philip Neri (English) 
         12:30 p.m.  - Holy Name (Spanish) 
 

 

Sacrament of Penance:  
Thursday  5:30 p.m.-6:15 p.m. (Eng./Sp.) - Holy Name  
Saturday   4:00 p.m.-4:45 p.m. (Eng./Sp.) - Holy Name 
Sunday    6:45 a.m.-7:15 a.m. (Eng./Sp.) - St. Philip Neri 
Anytime by appointment with priest.     

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesday     8:15 a.m. (Eng.) - St. Philip Neri (All-school Mass when St. Philip Neri School is in session) 
Wednesday  8:15 a.m. (Eng.) - Holy Name    (All-school Mass when Holy Name School is in session) 
Thursday    6:30 p.m. (Sp.)  -  Holy Name 
Friday     8:15 a.m. (Eng.) - St. Philip Neri (All-school Mass when St. Philip Neri School is in session) 
 

Holy Days:  Please see the schedule inside this bulletin. 

Holy Mass and Sacrament of Penance Regular Schedule 

The Love of God Makes Us Do Great Things 
https://saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org 
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From the Pastor 
 

 

Congratulations, Graduates! 
I would like to congratulate the many young people in our 
parishes who are graduating or have graduated this month 
from eighth grade, high school, and institutes of higher 
learning. May you continue to be generous in allowing the 
Lord to love you and may you seek His Holy Will for your life. 
St. Philip Neri Catholic School will celebrate the graduation of 
its eighth-grade students with Mass and a commencement 
ceremony this Tues., May 20th, at 7 p.m. in SPN Church. 8th 
graders in Holy Name School will celebrate their graduation 
ceremony this Wed., May 21st, at 6 p.m. in HN Church. God 
bless you, graduates, and your families. You make us proud! 
 

Totus Tuus Second Collection 
Holy Name and St. Philip Neri-Blessed 
Sacrament parishes are hosting a special 
second collection in our Masses today to 
provide scholarship monies for the children 
of our parishes to attend Totus Tuus this 
summer. Totus Tuus (“toe-tus” “two-us”), is a 
weeklong, faith-filled camp offered by the 
Archdiocese of Omaha at various parishes throughout the 
summer. For our HN and SPN-BS parishioners, we are hosting 
it this year in the St. Philip Neri Catholic School building and 
grounds from June 15th through June 20th.  
 

For more information and to register, please visit either the 
HN or SPN-BS website. Space is limited, so sign up today! We  

 

 

also thank you in advance for your generous support of this 
program for the kids and youth of our parishes. 
 

Do You Receive Parish Updates? 
The fastest way to know what’s happening in 
our parishes is by registering for Flocknote, 
our parishes’ communications app that sends 
notifications to you by way of SMS text 
messaging and emails. You choose the manner 
of message delivery and which categories of information 
you’d like to receive and can opt out at any time by texting 
“stop”. It takes just a minute to sign up. Simply scan the QR 
code on the back of the church pews. It’s that easy! 
 

Becoming Catholic for Youth & Adults 
Becoming Catholic (R.C.I.A. or O.C.I.A.) is our process for 
anyone 8 years and older desiring to receive Baptism as a 
Catholic. It is also our process for any already baptized, 
Catholic adults (16 years of age and older) who are still in 
need of receiving Confirmation, Reconciliation, and/or First 
Communion. If you or a loved one would like to learn more, 
please contact the respective parish office OR one of our 
Becoming Catholic coordinators: 

• (Classes in ENGLISH) - Jodi Phillips at 
phillipsjm1@gmail.com 

• (Classes in SPANISH) - Sr. Beatriz Castañeda at 
bcastaneda@archomaha.org 

The new Archbishop of Omaha, Michael G. McGovern, celebrates the Sacrament of Confirmation  
for our family of parishes and schools on May 10th, 2025 

 



 

Baptism Classes 
Our Baptism preparation sessions in English and in Spanish 
are for expectant parents and for parents with unbaptized 
infants or small children under the age of 7, along with their 
potential godparents. 

• Classes in English normally occur from 2 p.m.-4 p.m., 
usually on the First Sunday of every month in the Parish 
Center (basement) of St. Philip Neri Church.  

• Classes in Spanish normally occur every other month on 
a Sunday from 3 p.m.-6 p.m. in the Holy Name Cafeteria. 

Participation in one of our preparation classes, either in 
Spanish or in English, is necessary to schedule a day and time 
for a Baptism in either HN or SPN churches. Formal 
registration and participation in the parish is a prerequisite, 
and pre-registration is further required to attend the class. 
Please contact the secretary of your respective parish office, 
Holy Name or St. Philip Neri-Blessed Sacrament, to determine 
future classes and to pre-register. 
 

Religious Articles 
Holy Name Church sells beautiful and helpful religious articles 
after the weekend Masses on Sat. at 5 p.m. and on Sun. at 
12:30 p.m. The quaint, little shop is in the north hallway just 
off the church’s narthex (lobby). We hope you visit it and 
grow in faith and share it with others. 
 

EMHCs for the Homebound 
We are updating our list of homebound parishioners and 
EMHCs who bring Communion to them. If you are an EMHC 
(Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion) who brings 
Communion to those unable to come to Mass, or would like 
to serve in this way, please contact Mary in the parish office.  
 

Holy Communion for the Homebound 
If you or a family member are homebound and 
not able to come to Mass, and would like Holy 
Communion brought to you in your home, 
please contact the parish office for details.   
  

Holy Hour for Ordinandi  
Monday, May 19, 7 pm at St. Cecilia Cathedral. 
All are invited to a special Holy Hour to pray 
for Transitional Deacons Logan Hepp, Brian 
Hula, and Will Targy, who will be ordained to 
the Holy Priesthood on Saturday, June 7, in St. 
Cecilia Cathedral; and for seminarian Mr. 
Michael Figura, who will be ordained to the 
Transitional Diaconate this fall in Rome.  

 

The Garden Angels are busy! Spring is here!  
If you would like to help defray the cost of beautifying our 
grounds, please drop your donation in the watering cans near 
church entrances or put it in the collection basket at Mass in 
an envelope marked “Garden Angels”. If you would like to 
help pull weeds, plant, or water flowers, please call the office. 

High School Youth Ministry 
 

June 15-19: Totus Tuus All 7th-12th grade students are 
invited to join us for Totus Tuus from 6:30 pm to 8:45 pm, 
Sunday to Thursday. Please meet in the St. Philip Neri Parish 
Center located under the church. Dinner will be served. 
Register at https://saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org/. Use 
this link if online. 
 

June 16-20: Please sign up to help with the Totus Tuus day 
program which runs Monday-Friday, 9:00 am to 2:30 pm. 
We need several teens to help with the younger children. This 
is available for service hours for your high school. Register: go 
to saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org/ 
 

July 18-20: Steubenville Youth Conference All youth will 
meet at St. Philip Neri Church at 6:15 am on Friday to pack 
the bus, celebrate Mass at 6:30 am with Fr. Cook, and load 
the bus to travel to Springfield, MO for the conference.  
 

Totus Tuus 2025 
 

June 15-20: Totus Tuus is a Catholic summer 
youth program dedicated to sharing the 
Gospel and promoting the Catholic Faith 
through evangelization, Christian witness, and 
Eucharistic worship. Register: go to https://
saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org or use the 
QR code. Click this link if online. 

• All 1st–6th graders are invited to join us 
Monday to Friday from 9:00 am to 2:30 
pm at the St. Philip Neri Activity Center at 
8202 N. 31st St.  

• All 7th-12th graders are invited Sunday to 
Thursday from 6:30 to 8:45 pm in the St. 
Philip Neri Parish Center located under the 
church. Register at: https://
saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org/ 

 

HELP NEEDED FOR TOTUS TUUS: 

• We need adult volunteers for the Totus Tuus day program. 
You must be Safe Environment Certified and available the 
week of Totus Tuus, June 16-20 from 9:00 am to 2:30 pm. 
Register: use the Totus Tuus QR code or go to https://
saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org/ 

• We need one family where two male missionaries can stay 
for the week. You would provide sleeping arrangements 
along with breakfast each morning. They arrive Saturday, 
June 14th and depart Saturday, June 21st. They won’t 
spend much time in your home. They usually leave by 8:00 
am each morning and return about 10:00 pm. Questions, 
contact John Gencarelli at jgencarelli@archomaha.org.  

 

Young Adults (Ages 21-35) 
 

PUBS: This "pick-up Bible study" requires no preparation or 
commitment. All are welcome to come in the weeks they can 
without the fear be falling behind. Check out the PUBS slack 
channel to learn more about when this group meets!   
 

For other events in the Omaha area, please go to the 
Omaha Young Adults website: www.archoyoungadults.org, or 
join slack at https://archoyoungadults.slack.com/.  

https://stphilipneri-blessedsacrament.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/48/responses/new
https://stphilipneri-blessedsacrament.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/48/responses/new


Gospel: John 13: 31-33a, 34-35  
When Judas had left them, Jesus 
said, “Now is the Son of Man 
glorified, and God is glorified in 
him. If God is glorified in him, 
God will also glorify him in 
himself, and God will glorify him 
at once. My children, I will be 
with you only a little while 
longer. I give you a new 
commandment: love one 
another. As I have loved you, so 
you also should love one 
another. This is how all will know 
that you are my disciples, if you 
have love for one another.”  

 Altar Servers Reader Deacon EMHC Musicians Ushers 

The Sixth Sunday  
of Easter 

May 25, 7:30 AM 

Joel Sutherland 
Andrew 
Sutherland 

Pam Hughes George 
Butterfield 

Bill Cheese 
Larry Ziska 

  Norm Hanson 
Chuck Livengood 
 

The Sixth Sunday  
of Easter 

May 25, 10:00 AM 

Charles 
Bohnenkamp 
Solomon Parys 

Kelli Brock Brendan 
Kelly 

Mary Fink 
Julie Misek 

Jean and 
Friends 

Eric Brink 
Mark Lampe 
Joseph Parys 
Michael Ramsgard 

John Halstead’s 80th Birthday Celebration!  
Sunday, May 25, 1:00 pm-4:00 pm at the Ponca Hills Fire 
Barn, 12919 Ponca Road, Omaha. Join us for a birthday 
celebration for John Halstead’s 80th! Open House with 
coffee, cake, and fellowship. 
 

Rosaries for the Missions  
Holy Rosary Circle #2 is collecting 
rosaries for the Missions. If you have 
rosaries you would like to donate, 
please place them in the designated 
baskets at church entrances.  
 

The Pope’s Prayer Intention for the Month of May 
For working conditions. Let us pray that through work, 
each person might find fulfillment, families might be 
sustained in dignity, and that society might be 
humanized.  
 

Christian Humor 
• Middle schoolers these days lug around 40-ounce 

Stanley cups like they’re on a desert trek. Meanwhile, 
we survived on a single sip from a germ-infested water 
fountain between classes and called it a day.  

• My favorite hobby is ‘Add to Cart.’  

• I’ve spent 80% of my adult life resetting my password.  
• Parenting in November and December is basically just 

threatening to call Santa 235 times a day. 
 

Free Organic Compost - Black Dirt  Wonderful for 
gardens - tilled shavings and horse manure. You must 
pick up! Please call Rose Edwards at 402-680-2991. 

 

KC Movie Knight Cartoons will begin after the 5 p.m. Mass, with 
the Movie starting at 6:30 pm. Last Movie Knight of the season. 

SVDP call coordinator beginning May 19:  Cheryl Henkenius  Immanuel Hospital EMHC Thursday, May 22:  Rita Livengood 

The Fifth Sunday of Easter - May 18, 2025 
Acts 14: 21-27   Psalm 145: 8-13   Revelation 21: 1-5a   John 13: 31-33a, 34-35 

After reading the Gospel, take some time 
to reflect in silence on one or more of the 
following questions:  

• What word or words in this passage 
caught your attention?  

• What in this passage comforted you?  

• What in this passage challenged you?  
 

What conversion of mind, heart, and life is 
the Lord asking of me? 

Now is the Son of Man glorified, and God 
is glorified in him.  
How does my life give glory to God?  
How can I praise God for his glory?  

As I have loved you, so you also should 
love one another. When have I felt God’s 
love for me most profoundly? How can I 
share that love with others?  

 

This is how all will know that you are my 
disciples, if you have love for one another. 
How do I share my faith through my 
words and actions? How can I reach out 
to my brothers and sisters in love?  

 

How can I make my life a gift for others in 
charity? Reach out to someone who needs 
your time and attention.  

(catholic.bible/lectio-divina-in-english) 

 



The Week Ahead                         
Sunday, May 18    
 6:45 a.m.  Confessions (Eng./Sp.) - SPN Church 
 7:30 a.m.  Mass - SPN Church 
 10:00 a.m.  Mass - SPN Church  
 12:30 p.m.  Mass (Sp.) - HN Church  
 

Monday, May 19  
  

Tuesday, May 20 
 8:15 a.m.  Mass - SPN Church 
 7:00 p.m.  8th Grade Graduation Mass - SPN Church 
 8:00 p.m.  Graduation Reception - Parish Center 
 

Wednesday, May 21 
  8:15 a.m.  Mass - HN Church 
       

Thursday, May 22  
 SPN Catholic School - Last Day, Noon Dismissal  
 5:30 p.m.  Confessions (Eng./Sp.) - HN Church  
 6:30 p.m.  Mass (Sp.) - HN Church 
  

Friday, May 23     
  8:15 a.m.  Mass - SPN Church 
   

Saturday, May 24    

 11:00 a.m.  Quince. Retreat  - HN Church & Cafeteria  
 4:00 p.m.  Confessions (Eng./Sp.) - HN Church  
 5:00 p.m.  Mass - HN Church 
 

Sunday, May 25    
 6:45 a.m.  Confessions (Eng./Sp.) - SPN Church 
 7:30 a.m.  Mass - SPN Church 
 10:00 a.m.  Mass - SPN Church  
 12:30 p.m.  Mass (Sp.) - HN Church  
  

SPN = St. Philip Neri Church    HN = Holy Name Church 
Masses are in English unless otherwise noted. 

Second Collection for Totus Tuus 
On May 17-18, we will have a second collection for our Totus 
Tuus Catholic Summer Camp for children and teens. All 
donations will help with Totus Tuus expenses and 
scholarships. Thank you for your generosity. 

 

Please pray for the repose of the 
souls of the faithful departed and for 

their families:    
 

Joan Frances Durr +, mother of 
parishioners Suzanne (Tracy) 

Schonberner and Jamie (Nate) Meier; 
 

James Vamosi Jr., husband of Deb 
Vamosi; father of Brian Vamosi 
(Megan Ingvoldstad), Kayleigh 

(Aaron) Rensch, and Logan Vamosi; 
grandfather of Connor and Crew 

Rensch; 
 

and Enrique “Harry” Cohen +,  
son of Olga Bello and brother of 

Madelaine (Bill) Adler. 

Liturgical Schedule and Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 19 
No Mass 
 

Tuesday, May 20 
8:15 am  SPN  Mass:  Del and Marjie Murphy + 
7:00 pm  SPN  Mass:  8th Grade Graduation  
 

Wednesday, May 21 
8:15 am  HN   Mass:  Louise Farha + 
 

Thursday, May 22 
5:30 pm  HN   Confessions (Eng./Sp.) 
6:30 pm  HN   Mass (Sp.):   Francisco Eduardo Cortés + 
 

Friday, May 23     
8:15 am  SPN  Mass:  Tracy and Suzanne Schonberner 
 

Saturday, May 24   
4:00 pm  HN   Confessions (Eng./Sp.) 
5:00 pm  HN    Mass:  Richard and Rita Hiber + 
   

Sunday, May 25   
6:45 am  SPN  Confessions (Eng./Sp.)              
7:30 am  SPN  Mass:  Tom Adler + 
10:00 am  SPN  Mass:  People of our family of parishes 
12:30 pm  HN   Mass (Sp.):  Saavedra Barrales Family 

 

SPN = St. Philip Neri Church    HN = Holy Name Church 
Masses are in English unless otherwise noted.  

Parish Support: May 5-11, 2025 
 

Weekly Offerings 
 ParishStaq                     $ 2,213
 ParishSoft                         $ 50  
Collections from Masses and mail             $ 7,228 
Total Weekly Offerings              $ 9,491 
Special Offerings                  $ 1,674 

  

ParishStaq is our new online giving platform 
for our parish. We will soon close our 
ParishSoft account (the old platform). If you 
have a recurring gift in ParishSoft, please 
consider canceling it and setting up a gift in 
ParishStaq. If you do not have a cell phone or email address 
and would like to set up automatic donations, this can be 
done by calling or visiting the parish office. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mary or Ted in the parish office. 
Your donations help us to continue to serve you and allow us 
to make efforts to grow as a community. Thank you and God 
bless you for your faithful generosity. 
 

Tithing Envelopes We have a new envelope company for 
those who want to receive envelopes for their donations. 
Envelopes are mailed every two months to save postage 
costs. To be added to or removed from our envelope mailing 
list, please contact Mary in the parish office. As always, there 
are additional envelopes for your use near the church 
entrances. Thank you for your generosity to our parish.   

Eternal rest grant unto 
them, O Lord, and let 
the perpetual light shine 
upon them. May they 
rest in peace. Amen.   



Mr. Brian Johnson 
 

Kenrick-Glennon Seminary 
Configuration I 

 

Saint Ludger Parish 
Creighton, Nebraska 

 

As a parish and school, we are praying for the 
Seminarians of the Archdiocese of Omaha.  

 

A Prayer for Vocations  
O God our Father, You promised “I will appoint shepherds for 
My sheep who will shepherd them so that they need no 
longer fear and tremble: and none shall be 
missing.” (Jeremiah 23:4-5). Hear the prayers of Your flock. 
Through the intercession of Your beloved priest, Saint John 
Vianney, we beg You to call to the sacramental priesthood 
generous men who will desire nothing more than to serve You 
in imitation of Your Son, Our Lord Jesus Christ, our High Priest.  
  And after You call them, we pray that You sustain the 
doubtful, console the discouraged, and strengthen the weak 
as they start the long and demanding preparation for the 
priesthood.  
  Mary, Mother of priests, and example of faithful, humble, 
and joyful acceptance of God’s will, help all those who are 
called to the priesthood to open their ears and hearts to the 
gentle call of the Holy Spirit. Amen.         (www.pnac.org) 

ST. VINCENT de PAUL SOCIETY CORNER 
 

“Give and it will be given to you; a good 
measure, pressed down, shaken together, 

and overflowing, will be poured into 
your lap. For with the measure with 
which you measure will in return be 
measured out to you.” (Luke 6:38)  

 

The SVDP Society has just completed the first quarter of 
2025 in which we received over 100 calls for assistance! We 
provided help with utility bills, rent, food, and household 
goods. One particular request was from a single mother of 
three who was relocating due to an abusive situation and 
just needed the basics to start over. We were able to 
partner with the NE Department of Health, All Communities 
Outreach, and the Food Pantry to help the family get caught 
up on their utilities and move forward one step at a time.  
 

Many of the situations that we encounter in the calls for 
assistance are complicated and involve our SVDP volunteers 
teaming up with other agencies in our area to help resolve 
the problems the families are facing. We can be The solution 
or many times a Part of the solution, but either way we can 
offer prayers and support to those who call St. Philip Neri-
Blessed Sacrament in their time of need.  
 

As we celebrate the Easter Season and the Resurrection of 
Jesus we are especially thankful for the prayers and support 
we receive from our Parish Family - we could not do this 
alone! Please continue to help us on our Mission of Charity 
and also in our support of the Holy Name Food Pantry. 
Canned goods, pasta, and breakfast cereal are popular items 
requested and the need is always growing. Since the 
beginning of January we have contributed over 52 sacks and 
12 large and small boxes of groceries to the pantry!  
 

Thank you! From St. Philip Neri-Blessed Sacrament SVDP 

KNIGHTS NOTES 
At the Tuesday 06 May 8:15 am Mass, 
Knights of Columbus Council 5287 awarded 
the following one-time scholarships for SPN 
Grads going on to Catholic High Schools:  
 

• Knights of Columbus Council 5287 Scholarship: $500 
Award - Jack Leininger - Creighton Prep 

• Joe Thibodeau Memorial Scholarship (sponsored by 
Donna Thibodeau): $500 Award - Lucio Garcia - Roncalli 

• Council 5287 Aluminum Can Project:  $350 Award to 
each student 

 Kiley Ross - Roncalli 

 EmmaJo Bazer - Duchesne Academy 

 Carlie Minturn - Roncalli 
 

In addition to the (5) Scholarships awarded earlier on 06 
May, and thanks to support from the entire Parish, our 
Parish Knights of Columbus Council Alum Can Project was 
able to make a $1000 donation to the SPN School Tuition 
Assistance Fund for the 4th year in a row.  

Just a reminder: we can only accept Aluminum Beverage 
Cans. No Pie Tins, No Steel Cans of any sort, No Plastic 
Bottles. Also, no bottles of dish soap, hair extensions, or the 
odd sweat sock! (Yes, we REALLY have found those while 
sorting the Alum Cans!) 

********************************************************** 

Another BIG THANK YOU for supporting the EPS (Essential 
Pregnancy Services) Mothers Day Rose Fundraiser last 
weekend! Between both SPN-BS & HN Masses, the Knights 
distributed almost 300 Red Roses, and collected $1604 for 
this much needed, worthy project. Again - THANK YOU very 
much! 

********************************************************** 

Last Movie Knight of the season: Saturday 17 May - 
"BROTHER BEAR". Movie Knight  will return IN THE FALL.  

********************************************************** 

Our next KC Pancake Breakfast will be Sunday 08 June 
********************************************************** 

A Knights Mass will be Sunday 29 June at the 10 am Mass. 
Knights and their families will be able to sit together in 
marked/reserved pews. All Knights are asked to wear their 
Blue KC Polo Shirts! 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul Strawberry Brunch!  
Saturday, June 14, 10 am-1 pm at St. Wenceslaus Church Cain 
Hall, 15353 Pacific St., Omaha. All proceeds benefit the  SSVP 
Food Pantry. Tickets $45 each. Raffle & silent auction. 
Register at https://www.ssvpomaha.org/strawberry-brunch 
or mail a check with your name, address, phone, and email 
to: SSVP, 1715 Izard St, Omaha NE 68102.  



Sidewalk Advocates for Life Basic Training: Saturday, May 
31, 10 am to 4 pm at Catholic Charities, 9223 Bedford Ave, 
Omaha. To register, email LifeSidewalk@gmail.com. $15 fee 
includes workbook & SAFL fee, lunch, snacks, coffee & water. 
Learn a peaceful, prayerful, law-abiding method of sidewalk 
advocacy that is truly compassionate, woman-oriented. Help 
women and men entering an abortion facility to choose life. 
It is credited with saving thousands of lives across the United 
States and beyond! For information, contact Sarah Peterson 
at 402-819-1662, sarahpsaflomaha2022@gmail.com. 
 

21st Annual Fathers and Sons - Together Forever  
July 12-13, Saturday 8 am till Sunday noon at St. Benedict 
Center, Schuyler, NE. The retreat for fathers (grandpas, too) 
and their sons ages 11-17 provides opportunities for 
deepening the faith of fathers and the growth of their sons 
into mature manhood in the context of the Catholic faith. 
Talks by fathers and sons, lots of one-on-one time, Mass, the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation, Adoration and Benediction, 
morning prayer, hayrack ride, water balloon competition, 
game night, fathers against sons dodgeball! For questions, 
call Ed DeSimone, retreat leader, at 402-679-1841. To 
register, call the St. Benedict Center, 402-352-8819. 

www.fathersandsonstogether.org.  
 

V2 Virtus et Veritas Catholic Camps for Young Men  
Summer Camp for Young Men entering 6th grade through 
9th grade. Week 1: July 13-19, Week 2: July 20-26. 7 days 
and 6 nights at Camp Kateri Tekakwitha, McCool Junction, 
NE. This camp is full of fun, engaging activities, personal 
growth, inspiring worship, & spiritual development.   

https://v2ministries.org/adventures/ 
 

Chesterton Academy of Omaha Summer Camps 
June 2-6: Mock Trial Camp, 7th-10th (in the fall) grade 
June 9-12: Theology & Service Camp, 7th-9th grade 
June 23-27: Sacred Art Camp, 3rd-6th grade  
June 23-27: Shakespeare Camp, 7th-12th grade  
June 30-July 10: Sewing Camp, 7th-12th grade to adult 
July 7-10: Fairy Tale Camp 2025, 7th grade to adults.  
July 21-24: Formation and Fun Camp, 3rd-6th grade  
https://chestertonomaha.org/events/ 
 

Annual Golf, Tennis & Pickleball Outing for Vocations 
Monday, June 9 at The Pines Country Club, Valley, NE. 
Registration 11 a.m., followed by a cocktail hour and dinner. 
Tennis & Pickleball 2 p.m. at Genesis Health Club. All 
proceeds support the vocations programs of the Archdiocese 
of Omaha. For questions, contact Joe Grier 402-680-6654. 
Register: https://serrawestomaha.org/golf/.  
 

Formed.org Our parish has a subscription to Formed.org. 
Formed offers Catholic Bible studies, video, audio, and 
children’s resources to help you grow in your relationship 
with Christ and His Church. To sign up, go to formed.org/
signup and click “Create a New Account”. Enter St Philip Neri 
Church or Zip code 68112, and add your name and email. 
Formed also has an app for your phone. 

 

Marriage: Source of Hope, Spring of Renewal. Pursue a 
Lasting Love! For resources to strengthen your marriage or 
advice for dating and engaged couples: foryourmarriage.org  

 

Marriage Retreat June 13-15 at The Cloisters on the Platte, 
23332 Fishery Rd., Gretna NE. The weekend includes a 2 
night/3 day stay at the Cloisters, spectacular meals, four 
inspiring talks on Marriage and Faith, Saturday and Sunday 
morning Masses, outdoor Rosary, twilight Stations of the 
Cross, and great conversation.  
Questions: info@cloistersontheplatte.com or 402-509-6250. 
Register: https://onecau.se/_9g4pd1   
 

Camp Fun & Faith for Girls: Day Camp June 2-6, Jr. High June 
9-13, Grade School June 16-20 or June 23-27, High School 
July 7-10. Register: midwest.prosanctity.org/camp-fun-faith/. 
Questions: camp@prosanctity.org or 402-289-1938. 
 

Roncalli Catholic Youth Summer Camps are a great place for 
any young athlete looking to improve skills, work hard, make 
new friends, and have fun! A variety of camps are offered for 
students entering grades 2-8.  

https://www.roncallicatholic.org/athletics/camps 
 

Mercy High School has a variety of Summer Camps for Girls 
of various ages. For information: https://www.mercyhigh.org 

Exposition of the Most Blessed Sacrament 
is normally offered at St. Philip Neri Church 
Monday through Friday 5 pm to 9 pm (the 
final hour being 8 pm to 9 pm) in the Prayer 
Chapel. On First Fridays, Exposition hours are 
9 am to 9 pm in the church proper. More 
dedicated adorers are needed. If you are 
interested in signing up for a weekly holy 
hour, please call/text our Eucharistic 
Exposition coordinator Joann Feller at 402-215-5532.  
 

Adoration hours without Exposition are available anytime. 
There is a church door with a code for entry. For details and 
the door code, please contact Mary in the parish office. 
 

Note, your Coordinator will be out of the country from May 
10-28. Erin Kelly (402-619-3523) has stepped up to help out 
if you need a sub, or, considering recent history, a storm 
cancellation. Also, the Tuesday crew is excused on May 
20.  It's our Eighth Grade Graduation and the church will be a 
bit noisy. Then, Memorial Day is an official holiday for 
us. The Monday crew is excused on May 26. 
 

God bless you all and keep up the good work!  
Joann 



 

 

  

Please help our 
SVDP Council 
make a 
difference by 
bringing non-
perishable 
items (such as 
canned soups 
or vegetables) 
and putting 
them in the 
large wooden 
bins in the 
church or by 
putting spare 
change in the 
Poor Boxes. 

Knights of 
Columbus 
Council 5287 
Our Parish 
Knights of 
Columbus  
are accepting 
aluminum 
cans again!  
Please drop off 
your cans in 
the church 
parking lot on 
the WEST side 
of the KC shed, 
in the area 
between the 
shed and the 
hedge. 

 

 



 

Sunday, June 15th to Thursday, June 19th 
• 6:30 pm to 8:45 pm nightly 
• SPN-BS Parish Center 

The Teen Program is Free, but registration is still required. Please register using the QR 
code or go to our website - https://saintphilipneriblessedsacrament.org/ 



 


